
Newsletter Friday 2nd May 2025

Facebook & Instagram 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

You are all welcome to join us for our Y4 class assembly next Friday.

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


Our amazing football team had their final match of the season this week.  They have 
played consistently well and we are so proud of them.  Many thanks to Mr T who has 
encouraged and motivated the girls to become the fabulous team that they are.  
Special thanks also to Evie’s Mum for her support every week.   

Go Christ Church SW9! 

Ofsted - March 2025 

Our Ofsted report was published this 
week.  Have you had a chance to 
read it yet?  If not, you can check it 
out here. 

We are really proud that the 
inspector’s recognised our wonderful 
school community and how we all 
work together for our amazing 
children! 

https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Ofsted-Report-2025.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Ofsted-Report-2025.pdf


Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 

ALL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES CAN BE 
FOUND HERE ON OUR WEBSITE 

INCLUDING 2025/2026 DATES

This week’s ATTENDANCE 
Elm Class (YR) = 99%  

Cedar Class (Y1) = 94% 
Oak Class (Y2) = 97% 

Maple Class (Y3) = 98% 
Acacia Class (Y4) = 95% 

Mulberry Class (Y5) = 95% 
Willow Class (Y6) = 92% 

 CHECK OUT SCHOOL EVENTS HERE

WHAT’S ON FOR FREE THIS WEEKEND?

Look here to see what activities are on offer for no cost or 
low cost this weekend.  Don’t forget to check the 

organisation’s website before you set off.

HOLIDAYS DURING 
TERM TIME 

As we approach the summer months, 
we know that many families are thinking 
about travel and special events. We 
completely understand that sometimes 
it’s important to be with family or attend 
things that matter — but we do want to 
remind everyone that we’re unable to 
authorise holidays taken during term 
time. 

All parents are able to request time off, 
but the Headteacher can only approve 
it in very limited, exceptional 
circumstances — for example, if your 
child is performing and has a license 
from the local authority.  

 Unfortunately, reasons like cheaper 
travel prices or extended family 
holidays don’t count as extenuating 
circumstances and any holidays taken 
during term time have to be recorded 
as an unauthorised absence.  If you 
think you may need to request some 
time out of school please come and 
have a chat with a member of our 
leadership team who will be able to 
answer your questions and offer some 
guidance.

https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/49.-Low-Cost-No-Cost.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
https://christchurchschool.cc/events/
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/49.-Low-Cost-No-Cost.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/49.-Low-Cost-No-Cost.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/49.-Low-Cost-No-Cost.pdf
mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc
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